
Driveway Snow Clearing Service Renewal 

Notice 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As winter approaches, we would like to remind you that 

your driveway snow clearing service is due for renewal. 

Your current subscription is set to expire on [Expiration Date]. To ensure you continue to receive 

prompt and reliable snow removal from your driveway during the snowy months, we recommend 

renewing your service at your earliest convenience. 

The renewal price for the upcoming season is [Renewal Price]. This includes our regular snow 

clearing service, ensuring your driveway remains safe and accessible throughout the winter. 

If you wish to renew your service, please contact us by [Contact Method] or visit our website 

[Website URL] to complete your renewal. 

Thank you for trusting us with your snow clearing needs! We look forward to serving you again 

this winter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 

[Your Company Website] 


